





« A further example was the Ombudsman’s report on Housing Bansfit
maladministration. To tell the ruling group on the day of publication is

careless and almost contemptuous. These issues were raised with you.

| did say to you that the 2006/2007 Annual letter made reference to
member/officer conflict. This was incorrect as you pointed out to me, | now
candirm thet the 2006/2007 letter referred only to member conflict. The Annual
letter for 2007/2008 does spacifically refer to member/officer conflict.

As this letter covers part of our Administration, it pains me greatly but doesn't
surprise me given that the issues surrounding Graigwen have eroded
whatever trust and confidence there might be betwsen the ruling
Administration and certain members of the Corporate Managsmant Team. Y
s b it we requile a Folica irvestigation into the issue as offences of
iareasancs in Public Office would appear to be made out. It is then and only
then that confidence in the Isle of Anglesey County Council would be
apparent.

The current Executive were not given an opportunity by you to formally
respond to the draft Annual letter. Itis my understansing that mambars of tha
Evacutive prior to 1% May 2008 were given a briefing by you &s 10 its contsmi.
et is corect, it is @ matter of grave concem that the impartiality of the
Senlor Officers have been compromised.






